View online | Download a printer friendly copy



Please consider the environment before printing this newsletter.

<u>Click here</u> to join the Zwartkop Country Club Facebook group.



GATE ACCESS: Please could we request that all Zwartkop members, visitors and staff use the right-hand lane for access into the club to ensure that we are able to conduct covid screening.



Welcome back and here's to a great New Year!

From all at Zwartkop, we welcome you "home" and wish you all the very best for the year ahead.

If you've been out of Gauteng, we have had a lot of rain over the last month – 148ml, to be exact. Please be patient with the long rough as we haven't been able to get the mowers into all the wet areas. The course staff have done an incredible job keeping the course playable, and it looks stunning!

The New Year started with a bang with the Early Birdies getting golf in 2022 underway.

We received this note from Marcel Theron:

"Happy New Year to all and everybody at our beloved Zwartkop Country Club! I want to start off the year by thanking management and staff for keeping the course in such an excellent condition, despite the numerous challenges presented by Mother Nature. Our four-ball is privileged to enjoy the first tee-time on the 10th every Saturday morning.

New Year's morning was no different, except that we teed it up at 05h15 for our annual 27-holes greensomes in order to finish before the scheduled 12h00 shotgun start."

In other news, we have already had two holes-in-one this year! On Sunday, Craig Boles holed out on the 12th and on Monday, Marco Anderson holed out on the 6th (his second on that hole!) and then, congrats to Matthew Bennett who finished second in the All Amateur tournament at Silver Lakes over the weekend on a score of plus 1.



We also welcome new members JP Pike & Mark Guthrie to the club and congratulate Sallie and Lizanne Herbst on the birth of their baby girl yesterday.

Finally, the Jokers Wild Draw resumes this Friday. The pot stands at R24 295 so come down and join us for some drinks, live music and the burger special.

League information

Scratch League, Handicap League and Senior Handicap League gets under way later this month. If you are interested in playing league please get in touch with our Club Captain, Francois Anderson on **082-577-6694**.

The league captains are as follows:

Scratch - Tiaan van der Graaff / Brent Goddard

Mid Am Scratch A - Tiaan van der Berg / Mid Am Scratch B - Jan Graaff

Senior Scratch A – William Skinner / Senior Scratch B – Corné Basson

Handicap 1 – Shawn Rouse / Handicap 2 – Robert Oosthuizen

Senior Handicap – Plaatjie Claassen

Ladies Saturday - Nicky Groenewald

Mixed - Wouter Potgieter

Junior - Robert Oosthuizen

Zwartkop Hair & Beauty Salon

The Zwartkop Hair & Beauty Salon is open!

Call us now to make a booking:

Hair by Nadine bookings – 082-875-9056

Hairapy (Athol) - 081-870-6256

Schatzi's Beauty (Claudia) - 061-415-0041

Lamina Beauty (Annemie Davel) – 066-291-8309

What's coming up?

Tuesday, 4th - Open Day - All Day / Half Price Pizza Night

Wednesday, 5th - Xmas Comp - Whacky Wednesday - All Day

Thursday, 6th - Xmas Comp - All Day

Friday, 7th - Xmas Comp - All Day

Saturday, 8th – Xmas Comp – All Day

Sunday, 9th - Xmas Comp - AM / Open Day - PM

Monday, 10th - Monday Madness Open Day - All Day

Book your spot

If you would like to make a booking or if you have any questions, contact us.

Book now





You can access Sunday's results here.









Results



Bookings



This mail was sent to {{contact_email}} by The Club and is provided as a service for the members and guests of Zwartkop Country Club and has been supported and sponsored by advertisers in this email and our partner suppliers. For any queries contact us on 012 654 2111.

Sent on behalf of Zwartkop Country Club by

RetailTribe: Unit 8 | Blaauwklip Office Park | Stellenbosch | 7600 | 021 880 2693

Subscribe Unsubscribe